
To: Dr. Karla Guseman

From: Jamila Cage, Director of Special Services

Date: April 1, 2025

Re: 2025 Special Services Hillmann Pediatric Therapy

CC: Board of Education

I am recommending that we continue to contract with Hillman Pediatric Therapy to provide 
FAPE to students per their IEP.  We currently have students who receive Physical Therapy 
and/or Occupational Therapy as related services per their IEP.  We can provide these services 
through our partnership with Hillman Pediatric. To note there is a slight increase in hourly rate 
compared to last year’s contract (24-25 $79/hr.; 25-26 $81/hr.). 

The Administration recommends that the Board of Education approve the contract with Hillman 
Pediatric Therapy.  If you have any questions, please contact me at your convenience.

Thank you,

Jamila Cage
Director of Special Services


